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Heritage Academy

23100 Clarkrange Highway

Monterey, TN 38574
Phone: 615-839-6675

October 25, 1994
Dear Alumni of Little Creek Academy,

You are well aware of by now, Little Creek Academy has changed greatly since
your meeting last year on this campus. The dorms are silent, as well as the
classrooms, and other buildings on campus. To some people this is the greatest
tragedy that could ever happen to Little Creek. But to others, they look at it as if
another chapter in Little Creek's history has begun. I hope that all of us stay
brothers in Christ and not let our individual views get in the way of God's ability
to influence our youth. God is in control of Little Creek and Heritage Academy.
We should allow Him to guide us and not let ourselves be a stumbling block to
those around us.

My current position at Heritage Academy is Student Association President. But I
also consider myself Student Association President of Little Creeck Academy, since
I was elected to this position last year while at Little Creek. In all realities,
Heritage Academy is really not a new and separate school. It still contains the
staff, students, and principles of Little Creek. I feel that Little Creek is the
Mother of Heritage Academy. Parents are responsible for their children. So I feel
that Little Creek's Alumni Association has a tremendous opportunity to help guide
this new school. This is God's school and not any individual's school. I feel we are
both a part of each other and on behalf of the students, I would like to invite you
to continue being a part of Little Creek and Heritage Academy by combining both
Alumni Associations together. Currently Heritage Academy has decided not to
elect any Alumni officers, and I hope the current officers of the Little Creek
Alumni Association would be interested in helping setup a combined Alumni
Association. The Spirit of Little Creek lives strong among the staff and students
of Heritage Academy. Please give this matter earnest consideration. I thank you
for your time and hope you have a great Alumni Homecoming at Little Creek this
year. I ask that you please keep Heritage Academy in you prayers.

Sincerely,

Pt Vo~

Jonathan Vigh
Student Association President
Little Creek Academy / Heritage Academy
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